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I think the limitation would make it very hard for the small individual investor to get started. I trade in
micro lots and changing the leverage would mean that I won’t have enough margin to trade any more and
that would not be fair to me and the people that have an oportunity to get started.
Also it would force alot of people to take their accounts off shore which would hurt the US Brokers.
So NOTA GOOD IDEA.

Thanks
Gary


